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TO:  Section 3 Community 
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CC:  NRAB Chairman and Vice Chairman 
 
DATE: March 27, 2020 
 
RE:  NMB Temporarily Closes Chicago Office to Visitors 
 
 
Due to the extraordinary circumstances associated with the COVID – 19 pandemic 
health crisis, the National Mediation Board (NMB) has temporarily closed its office at 
844 North Rush Street, Chicago Illinois to all visitors.    
 
This measure is necessary to ensure the health and safety of our Chicago employees 
and visitors and to comply with the recent statewide “Stay at Home Order” issued by 
the Illinois Governor.   
 
To maintain operations and perform mission critical services, our Chicago employees 
will telework until further notice and can be reached by calling the main office number: 
312-751-4688 or by email: NRABInbox@nmb.gov. 
 
The Board will continue to keep the public informed of further developments. 
 

mailto:NRABInbox@nmb.gov

